
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Resolution:  R-46-22 
 
Title:  Director of Public Works – David A. Jarrell 
 
Date:  July 6, 2022 
 
 
This resolution confirms the appointment of David A. Jarrell as Director of Public Works, 
effective August 4, 2022. The fiscal impact of this appointment includes salary and benefits of 
approximately $220,000, which is $18,000 less than what is budgeted for this position in the 
FY2023 budget. 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


